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DEMOLITION PLAN 
April 11, 2024 

  

Whitney Morgan 

KC Public Schools 

2901 Troost Ave. 

Kansas City, MO 64109 

 

Re: SouthEast Annex Demolition 

6330 Swope Parkway 

 

 

Mr. Morgan: 

 

Prior to the start of demolition for this project, the following items will be completed. 

 

-Neighborhood meeting to acquaint the neighbors with the work to take place. 

-Rat abatement will be performed in accordance with KCMO Standards. 

-All utilities will be disconnected from the structure. 

-All abatement of asbestos and other hazardous materials will have been performed under a separate contract. 

-Our demolition notification will be provided to the KCMO Air Quality Dept. 

-There will be a 6’ chain link fence installed with gates to protect the public from accessing our demolition area. 

-DEHN Demolition employees will be oriented to the project and it’s requirements and scope of work. Work hours 

will be 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM, and any Saturday work will be 7:00 AM to 4:00 PM. 

-Excavators with demolition attachments will be the machines to perform the demolition and load-out of 

materials. 

-Demolition materials of steel, brick, stone, concrete and asphalt will be hauled off site and recycled. 

-All demolition and loading work will take place within the fenced area. 

-Trucks will access the site from Swope Parkway into the north of the front driveway, and exiting out the south of 

the front driveway, north to 63rd St., and East to I-435.  

-Dust control will be provided by use of a water truck with a remote controlled nozzle, or a fire hose. Wind and 

dust generation will be monitored throughout the project to be sure the dust control system in use is effective. 

-Upon completion of the removal of all debris and rubble, clean fill will be imported to backfill the site per the plan. 

-The site will be graded per plan, and prepared for seeding, then seeded. 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 

Steve Short 

Vice President 

DEHN Demolition 

 

 


